May-June 2000


The last two months were some of the most important months of my life.  On May 15th I graduated from Crown College with a missions degree and on June 5th I married God’s will for my life, Mindy Faith Stinson.  What a blessing it is to have my best friend and beautiful bride with me all the time.  


We have moved to our new home in Adairsville, Georgia and have been traveling on deputation at every moment possible. Since we have been married we have covered over 1400 miles and have been from North Carolina to Missouri to Florida.  We are enjoying all that God allows us to do and we are very excited about it. We have had a few more churches pick us up for support and praise the Lord we are now at 19% of our support level. 


Just a week after we were married we had orientation week at Turner’s Creek Baptist Church in Yadkinville, North Carolina.  It was a wonderful week and we learned many things that were a help and an encouragement to us.  We met many of our fellow missionaries and had a great time of fellowship with them.   

Please pray with us as we are planning on taking our survey trip to Argentina near the end of August. We are excited about getting to go down and see the country and the people.  We will be taking pictures for our slides and getting that ready to be used in the churches when we get back.  We will also be looking for the exact location where God would have us start working.  We are praying that God gives us a greater burden for the spiritual needs of the people.

We thank you all for your faithful prayer and support.  We could not continue going without your prayers and help. 






To reach Argentina for Christ, 

